
I strongly oppose HB1094 Montgomery County RCV.  

Like any RCV bills, HB1094 is flawed!  

It is unfair, untransparent, too costly and too wasteful, breaking the will of voters, 

computer algorithms too complicated and impossible to audit.  

2023 Howard County RCV budget proposal estimated $840K to implement RCV in 

BOE election. Montgomery County, being much bigger than Howard, will certainly 

incur higher costs to implement RCV.  

Maryland already suffered 2.7 billion deficits in 2025! We simply cannot afford 

RCV!  

Anyone with a clear and sound mind will reject a bill like HB1094.  

I urge you to vote unfavorable against HB1094. 

 

Sincerely, 

Nancy Shih 

 

 


